
             
             
         

    

City of Dover 
Department of Public Works  

Street Sweeping Schedule Change 
 
 

Due to the cold temperatures, street sweeping operations will be suspended for the first 
quarter of each calendar year starting January 1st and ending March 31st. The City of 
Dover Department of Public Works Streets Division will postpone regular street sweeping 
for both day and night operations. Only emergency and as needed street sweeping will 
occur during the postponement. If any sweeping is required, it will be completed during 
the day shift. Street sweeping signage will be bagged until such time that replacement 
signage can be installed. It is our intention to continue to provide a level of service that is 
productive, proactive and presentable. While it is important that the City of Dover 
maintains this important operational service, the City must sustain the life and 
operational capabilities of its street sweepers by adhering to the vehicle manufacturer’s 
operating guidelines. The street sweeper utilizes water to complete the operation and 
during the cold months, the water can cause damage to the vehicle.  As we work to 
provide our residents and visitors alike with quality service, we ask for your patience and 
understanding during this transition. Please join us in supporting these street sweeping 
changes as we continue to work hard for you!     
 


